
 
 
 

JACKSONVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
BLUE RIBBON COMMISSION ON CEMETERIES 

 
 

FINAL COMMISSION MEETING AND 
ADOPTION OF FINAL REPORT 

 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2007 

9:00 A.M. 
 

JACKSONVILLE COMMUNITY COUNCIL INC. 
2434 ATLANTIC BOULEVARD 

(across the street from Bishop Kenny High School) 
 
 
 

The Blue Ribbon Commission on Cemeteries will hold its final meeting and 
adopt its final report and recommendations.  All interested parties are 
invited to attend. 
 
 
For further information contact Steve Rankin at 396-3052 or Jeff Clements at 630-1405 


